
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 1/22/2014 9:55:49 AM
To: Colvin, Michael (michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov)

RedactedCc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: Lunch

Things will get better. There will be a replacement that you guys will sub-in for. I 
suspect the replacement won’t be a long-term solution but one never knows. If the 
long-term pick that I hope gets it comes in, you will receive a highly recommended 
recommendation from me !

From: Colvin, Michael [mailto:michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, January 22, 2014 9:53 AM
To: Cherry, Brian K
Cc: | Redacted
Subject: RE: Lunch

About as well as can be expected. Lunch is always welcome.

Michael

From: Cherry, Brian K fmailto:BKC7@pge.coml 
Sent: Wednesday, January 22, 2014 9:42 AM 
To: Colvin, Michael 
Cc:| Redacted ~
Subject: Lunch

Michael - I hope all is well given some of the changes in the office. I have been 
deficient in scheduling lunch. I will have |Redacte get you some dates.
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